

Dear Donor,

The Winter Huskies Snowmobile Club is so grateful for your partnership and support over the years and we're always grateful to give back to our community through our volunteer club membership.

To better serve you, our community, and our visitors we have embarked on a fundraising campaign to replace or upgrade essential equipment, safety items, and storage facilities for our groomers and other equipment. Our goal is to raise \$21,000 and we're more than half-way there! Will you join our efforts and help us meet our year-end target of reaching \$15,000?

When you make a gift today, the Winter Huskies Snowmobile Club and its hundreds of patrons will immediately feel the benefit. Your investment promotes recreational snowmobiling in northern Wisconsin where 100% of all gifts received go directly into ensuring our snowmobile trails are maintained year-round and groomed for the winter season. We pride ourselves on ensuring first class trails and supporting our volunteers to be safe, fully equipped, and supported while "on the job" — your gift will help make that a reality. AND, our club just received its tax-exempt status, so your donation is 100% tax deductible.

Thank you for your commitment, partnership, and generosity.

Dale Beissel President

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT

Please PRINT and mail the below portion with your gift to Winter Huskies, PO Box 278, Winter, WI 54896.

Yes, I would like to make a tax-exempt donation to the Winter Huskies Snowmobile Club. My check is enclosed (please make your check out the Winter Huskies Snowmobile Club)

ddress:	
ity:	Zip:
mail:	 Phone: